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Net Weight:  11.3g

HILLCREST FARMS LTD.

WATER-SOLUBLE

WARFARIN FOR RATS

Contains water-soluble

warfarin powder

AGRICULTURAL

GUARANTEE:

Warfarin .......................... 0.5%

REGISTRATION NO. 22433

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

HILLCREST FARMS LTD.
P.O. Box 490
Bruno, Sask.

S0K 0S0

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

Mix contents into one liter of water.  Place the solution in
small chick founts or shallow dishes in areas where Norway Rat
(Rattus norvegicus), Roof Rat (Rattus rattus) and House Mice (Mus
musculus) rodents feed.  Replace whenever the solution becomes
dirty or contaminated.

For use in DWELLING (as PROTECTED bait placements), FARM
BUILDINGS, FOOD SERVICE ESTABLISHMENTS, GRANARY BINS (empty),
PROCESSING PLANTS (feed, food, nonfood), STORAGE AREAS (feed,
food, nonfood).



PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN, PETS AND LIVESTOCK. 
Harmful if swallowed as it may reduce clotting of the blood and
cause bleeding.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, give patient one or two glasses of
water and cause vomiting by inserting a finger down the throat;
repeat until vomit fluid is clear.  Call a physician.

TOXICOLOGY:  Vitamin K1 in the form of intravenous, intramuscular
or subcutaneous injections, or by oral ingestion are suggested
remedial treatments for anticoagulant poisoning.  The severity of
the case measured by establishing prolonged prothrombin times
(P.T.) will determine appropriate therapy.  Monitoring P.T. will
indicate the necessity of repeated treatments.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container and unused bait in
accordance with local requirements.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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